
 

July 23, 2024 
 
 
 
Donald Crouch, President 
Sunset Water Systems, Inc. 
14102 Piper Street NE 
Aurora, OR  97002 
 
RE: Award for Bipartisan Infrastructure Law-Emerging Contaminants Fund, Manganese 

Remediation Feasibility Study, Project Number EC2501, 07/22/2024 

Dear Donald Crouch: 

Congratulations on your successful application for the above-referenced project. Enclosed 
please find a summary showing the funding amount and special terms and conditions of 
the award. The financing contract will contain the full terms and conditions of your award 
and will be sent to you for proper signatures.  Please note that the legal obligations for 
funding and for reimbursement of project expenses are subject to execution of the contract.   

The project must comply with all applicable state laws, regulations and procurement 
requirements.  As a reminder, you must provide copies of all solicitations at least 10 days 
before advertising, and all draft contracts at least 10 days before signing.  

We encourage you to offer appropriate media opportunities to help build public awareness 
of your project’s purposes and benefits. Please notify us of any event celebrating your 
project. As always, we are available to answer questions that may arise during the 
implementation of your project. If you need assistance, please contact me at 503-551-0957, 
or via email to tawni.bean@biz.oregon.gov.   

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Tawni Bean, Regional Project Manager 
Business Oregon 
 
 
c: Janet Griffin, Secretary 
 Arthur Chaput, Regional Development Officer 
 Adam DeSemple, OHA 
 Gregg Baird, Emerging Contaminants Specialist, OHA 
 Representative Rick Lewis 
 Senator Fred Girod 
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